
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref  JP/JJO/RMO 
 
 
8th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
 
 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations will be taking place on Tuesday 28th November 2023 in school. 
 
If you wish for your child to receive this vaccination, please click on the following link to give 
your consent: 
 
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/wolverhampton 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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